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John Greenewald Jr 
 
 

Dear Mr Greenewald: 

November 18, 2013 

Program Support Center 

Division of FOIA Services 
Parklawn Bldg. Rm. 19-01 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville MD 20857 
PH : 301-492-4800 

Fax: 301-492-4848 

This is in response to your September 24, 2013, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request sent 
to the Defense Technical Information Center (DTIC). You asked for a copy of document 
ADB249413, entitled, "Cloning Human Beings: Recent Scientific and PolicyDucuments." 

DTIC forwarded your request to the Presidents Commission for the Study ofBioethical Issues 
(PCSBI). Please note that the PCSBI is not the custodian ofthe records. 

DTIC erred in forwarding the request to the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). 

PCSBI advised us that the document was prepared for the National Bioethics Advisory 
Commission and their work is archived at http://bioethics.georgetown.edu/nbac/ which is hosted 
and maintained by the Bioethics Research Library at Georgetown University. 

Sincerely, 

Division ofFOIA Services 










































































































































